
While I commend your intentions to protect the consumer from 'adult spam', I however must say that it's a
joke. Really!  There are internet service providers that provide the option for customers to have their e-mail
sent to them spam-free. Yes. there were complaints against pop-up spam (adult-oriented or otherwise).
But these same people who were bitching about this (I apologize for such strong wording, but I'm
passionate about this issue...read on) are the same people who could have told their ISP(s) to give them
their mail spam-free.  As for the 'Adult Oriented Material' warning, that's commendable. At least people do
have the choice to opt out, plus there's an address for them to write to. Those people who don't want it can
go directly to the source. Plus it gives parents warning that their children shouldn't be looking at these
sites.

In closing, I'd like to say that this smacks directly into government interference. Just when we're wanting
LESS GOVERNMENT, it seems that we're getting more. As in the 'adult spam' case, people- particularly
parents- are telling government agencies to do the job that they themselves should be doing. 

In kindest regards, I remain,

Darren W. Alexander


